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Media Release: Permission to use photos, audio, & video 
 

 

Children in our program are often captured in photos and on video to showcase 

their participation and the important (and fun) work we do after school in 

Cambridge Connections. We may use these on the website, print, Facebook, and/or 

on bulletin boards to show what students have been learning and doing. They may 

also be used in fundraising materials such as flyers and/or PowerPoint 

presentations and advertisements, including social media and press releases. The 

photographs may also be shared with/used by our cooperating partners: Cambridge 

Conservation Commission, VT PEACE Center, Vermont Afterschool Inc., Green 

Mountain Farm to School, CLiF, and Lamoille North Supervisory Union. 

 

In order for us to include any images of your child in a public presentation, we 

need your permission. 

 

Please check one of the boxes below and complete the necessary information. 

 

o I give my permission for photographs, audiotapes, and/or videotapes of my 

child, __________________________, to be used for program publicity. 

 

o I DO NOT want media containing images or soundbites of my child to be used 

by Cambridge Connections or affiliated partners. 

 

    

Name of parent/guardian (please print) 

 

    

Signature of parent/guardian     Date 

http://www.cesvt.net/

